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Developing Working Group held one meeting on 31 January, 2008.

The following input document was considered during the meeting: 8F/1343.

The document was analyzed with the following comments.

The draft Recommendation contains important information that could be used by all Administrations about how to use MSS in case of natural disasters.

The delegate from Colombia indicated that they would like to know how the Recommendations from ITU could help them in their national process for natural disasters.

The delegate from Mexico indicated that on December there was a global Forum on effective use of telecommunications / ICT for disaster management, this information can be used by any government. 

The meeting agreed to develop an answer to the liaison documents that were received (see Doc. 8F/1343). 

Within the agenda item “Any other business” The delegate from Germany raised the question of whether the Developing Working Group should continue with its activities. The Chairman indicated that the scope of the Developing Working Group is “to ensure that the requirements of the developing countries are reflected in the work and deliverables of WP 8F in the future development of IMT‑2000 and systems beyond IMT-2000”.
Considering that it is important to have a liaison between ITU-R and ITU-D, it will be necessary that Study Group 5 define who will take on this role.

Finally, I would like to thank all the participants for their inputs and comments during this meeting.
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